
COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA 
KAREN KIMSEY Department of Medical Assistance Services SUITE 1300 
DIRECTOR 600 EAST BROAD STREET 

RICHMOND, VA  23219 
804/786-7933 
800/343-0634 (TDD) 
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Francis McCullough, Associate Regional Administrator 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
801 Market Street, Suite 9400 
Philadelphia, PA  19107-3134 

Dear Mr. McCullough: 

Please consider this as an official request to withdraw State Plan Amendment submission 21-025, 
Prescription Monitoring Program. CMS has indicated that this SPA is not necessary.  

Thank you for your attention to this request.  

Sincerely, 

Karen Kimsey, Director 
Department of Medical Assistance Services 

A
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